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Reconnaissance Speeds 

 

During reconnaissance today, Thursday 23/03/2023 a total of 8 crews have been reported 

by RallySafe lite to have breached ARC Sporting Regulation Article 9 (j) which reads 

“The maximum speed limit during reconnaissance applicable on all forestry roads used for special 

stages shall be 60km/h” 

 

The event has reviewed this with RallySafe and they have advised that the system is 

working as designed with the speed warning set to 60km/h. 

 

The Clerk of the Course notifies ALL crews that this is the FIRST and FINAL warning. 

 

All crew are advised that any further breaches of Article 9 (j) may be reported to the 

Stewards for the application of penalties as per the ARC Sporting Regulation Article 9 (a) 

which may go as far as refusal to start the event. 

 

 

Matt von Bertouch 

 
Clerk of the Course 

 

 


